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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday 11 March 2022, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 14 March 2022 

Monday 14.03.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
After school 

Breakfast club 
After school club 
Parents evening 

Tuesday 15.03.22 

8am-9am 
9am – 10am 

10:45am 
3.30pm-6pm 
After school 

Breakfast club 
Guitar and Ukulele music lessons 
Brass music lessons 
After school club 
Parents evening 

Wednesday 16.03.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
After school 

Breakfast club 
After school club 
Parents evening 

Thursday 17.03.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
After school 

Breakfast club 
After school club 
Parents evening for year 3 only 

Friday 18.03.22 

8am-9am 
12.30pm-1.30pm 

3.30pm-4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 
After school 

Breakfast club 
Hot Shots lunchtime basketball club 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 
Parents evening for year 3 only 

 

Parents Evening – March 14th and 15th  

You should have received your confirmation slip (they all went home on various days this week) for your parents 

evening. If you have not, then please speak directly to your child’s class teacher because if you haven’t got a 

confirmation slip, you did not book an appointment. Your child’s class teacher should be able to accommodate you 

but you will need to speak to them directly first.  

As with all of our virtual parent evenings, a link to the meeting along with joining instructions will be sent on the 

morning of the meeting. We look forward to meeting you all next week.  

 

End of the day timings 

This is just a reminder that the end of the school day timings are slightly different depending on which year group 

your child is in. The timings for the different year groups are below: -  

Nursery – 3pm  

Reception, year 1 and 2 – 3.20pm 

Year 3 – year 6 – 3.30pm 

If you child is in the younger years of the school can I please ask that you collect them on time. Some of my 

colleagues (and I include myself in this) often have to wait for more than 10 minutes or are late for meetings we 

have booked because parents arrive closer to 3.30pm to collect children in reception, year 1 and year 2.  

On this note, I have reminded my colleagues in Key Stage 2 that school finishes at 3.30pm and children must be let 

out of school on time. I know lots of children are often busy with various clubs or appointments after school so being 

punctual at the end of the day is important. We will make sure that all the children are free to go at 3.30pm if they 

are in KS2.  
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Upcoming diary dates Thought for the day… 

14 and 15.3.22 – Parents 

Evening 

01.04.22 – Term 4 ends 

18.04.22 – Easter Monday – 

school closed 

19.04.22 – Term 5 begins 

 

FOSS Updates 

No updates this week 

 SPS Achievements this week  

Ready Respectful Safe – going above and beyond our high expectations 
 
Pre-School – we were so impressed with the exemplary behaviour of all the Reception and pre-school children at 
our farm visit this week. Placia showed real empathy to a new born lamb, holding it tenderly and reassuring it that 
it could see its mummy soon. They make us so proud! 
 
Reception – This week in phonics Brian has been making a fantastic effort in being ready to learn and has been 
doing some excellent blending.  Keep it up Brian, we are very proud of you! 
 
Year 1 and 2 – Bradley - for being an excellent role model to others and always being ready to learn. He is a very 
enthusiastic learner who always tries his best. Well done, Bradley. 
 
Year 3 – Arthur- for being kind and helpful and Lathen- for working especially hard in English this week 
 
Year 4 – This week we were very impressed with Jessica for tackling mathematical challenges and her enthusiasm 
for the subject 
 
Year 5 – William - for consistently setting an extremely high standard of work, effort and classroom conduct 
 
Year 6 – Amy – for running a terrific campaign for the class election, and amazing writing. Well done! 
 
Special Head Teacher mention – to the 13 children from year 3 and 4 who took part in the Magdalen Collage 
School Quick Sticks Hockey Tournament on Wednesday evening. The children were amazing! They demonstrated 
brilliant sportsmanship, winning and losing gracefully. Their behaviour throughout the tournament was exemplary 
and they were a real credit to our school. Their certificates will be presented in assembly in Monday.  
 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 


